
I am truly saddened to think that an unborn child could be aborted on the basis of gender.
I fail to see to see how this constitutes a medical procedure. As a taxpayer I believe that Medicare 
funding should be used for health procedures only. Cultural or personal preference shouldn’t play a 
part in who gets to live or not
The government should work to see a reduction in abortion, and protect the unborn in accordance 
with the UN Convention on the Rights of the Child


